
Browning Public Schools 
Browning High School 

105 HWY 89 

P.O. BOX 809 

Browning, MT  59417 

Phone: 406-338-2745   Fax: 406-338-2844 

 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

April 3, 2020 

Browning Public Schools 
Board of Trustees 
Browning, Mt 59417 
 

RE: Early Graduation Request for Jacelynn Hannon 

Dear Board of Trustees for Browning Public Schools, 

This letter is to verify that Jacelynn Hannon could be eligible for early graduation in May, 2020. Ms. 

Hannon is currently enrolled as a Sophomore at Browning High School. According to her counselor, Ms. 

Hannon could meet all the Browning High School requirements for graduation by May, 2021. She will 

end up with 21.5 credits. Her family is asking the district to waive specific aspects of the early graduation 

policy. I acknowledge and understand the different circumstances the student faces. I support this 

request.  

Sincerely, 

 

Jennifer La Fromboise-Wagner 
Principal 
Browning High School 


